
Calderwood Primary and Nursery Tempest Photography 

Please be reminded that Tempest photographers will be in school and nursery on Monday 6th 

November.  Communication on arrangements if your child does not attend nursery on this day will 

follow. 
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Upcoming Dates: 
 

Our calendar has been updated.  

Please note that Flu vaccinations 

will now take place on 22/11/23 

(previously dated as 21/11/23 and 

as such, we have moved our 

family learning days to 23/11/23 

and 29/11/23) 

 

HALLOWEEN DRESS UP DAYS 
Your child is still invited to attend 
nursery in Halloween costume on 
the dates below. No masks or 
accessories please. 
 
Monday 30th October 
Tuesday 31st October 
Wednesday 1st November 

 

Stay and Play Sessions 

We are delighted to offer our next block of Stay 

and Play Sessions.   

 

Tuesday 7th November 10-11.30am/2-3.30pm. 

Thursday 9th November 10-11.30am/2-3.30pm 

 

Please use our sign up sheet located on our 

noticeboard. 

 

 

 

 

Flu Vaccination 

We will be handing out letters to invite pupils to 

receive the Flu vaccination.  The form should be 

filled out and handed back in to the Nursery by 

Tuesday 7th November. 

NHS staff will be in our setting to administer the 

Flu Vaccination on Wednesday 22nd November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


